South Dakota Secretary of State 1-16-20
Mr. Steve Barnett

500 East Capitol Avenue, Suite 204

Pierre, SD 57501-5070

Dear Secretary Barnett:

I send greetings and blessings to you from the state of Georgia. As you begin to finalize the candidates that will
compete in the 2020 Democratic Presidential Primary in South Dakota, I am requesting to be listed as one of the
Presidential Candidates. As the current Ambassador for the International Human Rights Peace Commission, and
speaking all around the globe regarding my plan to promote World Peace by achieving Global Sustainable Energy
Independence and improving Education, it would be a tremendous honor to be granted this opportunity.

The “2020 Rise Up - Robby Wells for President” campaign has been steadily gaining traction. Currently we have
qualified with IA, NH, CO, TX, MO, and LA. We also plan to qualify in numerous other states for their Democratic
Presidential Primaries. We are on track to qualify for enough states and territories to give us a chance at winning the
nomination.

Attached you will see photos of the crowds that I have spoken to. The largest crowd was over 40,000 people in
Atlanta, GA on May 12, 2018. This was the day I announced that I would be seeking the Democratic Party’s
nomination for President of the United States in 2020. Our crowds are larger and more diverse than the crowds for Mr.
Trump.

The campaign website can be viewed at riscupwithrobbv.com. To view the speech that I recently gave at the South
Carolina Democratic Party’s Convention that was covered by MSNBC, please follow this link: htips://yvoutu.be
NOiVobJWmNK,

The following is a list of links where I am mentioned in national articles.

at robby@riseupv

Rise Up!

Robby s - 2020 Democratic Presidential Candidate

210 Ward Street, Suite 310, Waynesboro, GA 30830 / 202-770-5417 / riseupwithrobby.com



